HHT Committee

From: Beth Clapper <1bethjack@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 10, 2017 2:34 PM
To: HHT Committee

Subject: Save Front Street Apartments

| would like to send testimony pleading for my home at Front Street Apartments in LAHAINA to remain affordable> My
family has lived here for the last 10 years and we cannot afford the current market rental rate. | am a single mother and
trying to pay my bills and pay rent and feed my family will be virtually impossible.

Please help keep our affordable housing!!

Thank you,

Elizabeth Clapper



